
  
 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 
 

• If you are riding a bus other than your assigned route, you need a bus pass.  Bus passes 

are available at the front desk before school, passing time or lunches.  Do not wait until 

the end of the day to get your pass.   

• Hey seagulls latinos unidos is having a get together before break in room c112.  Join us 

after school today in room c112 with your own games and treats to share with all! 

• Girls basketball is still looking to fill their rosters!  If you are interested in turning out, 

please stop by and see Mrs. Sievers in the athletics office!    Coach Mac will be here 

during both lunches in the cafeteria today so on by and say hi.  

 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


